
Birthdays: Harold Canter 01/06; Linda Hughes 01/06 

(The counters couldn’t meet this week) 
FBC, Newman has more than a few ways for you to give…you may give 

online through tithe.ly on our website, by mail, by dropping your envelope 

off at the church office, or at a Sunday morning service. Clearly mark your 

offering envelopes with your name, amount of your tithe or offering, your 

address, and any changes we need to make. Please include the date of your 

offering on your envelope. Guest Wi-Fi Password is: guest1234 
 
 

NOMINATING COMMITTEE REQUEST:  

If you're interested in serving God and your church family, please 

contact Mike at 543-4917 or msajdalton@sbcglobal.net to find out where 

you may be needed. We all should pitch in and help where and when we’re 

needed. 

 

Ongoing Youth Fundraiser: 
If you have any recyclables, plastic bottles, or aluminum cans, please place 

them in the recycle bins around the church and outside the Youth Room. 
 

Church Staff 
 

Senior Pastor Tim Rempel  (209) 602-2492 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer  (209) 324-4958 

Admin. Assistant Ruth Carey  (209) 631-6585 

Worship Leader Justin Edwards (209) 743-0690 Drawing by: 
Stephanie Rempel 
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 First Baptist Church 

 of Newman 
 910 R Street / P.O. Box 759 

 Newman, CA 95360 (209) 862-2393 

 http://www.fbcnewman.org 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

  9:45am Bible study for all ages 

11:00am Sunday Morning Worship 

  6:00pm   

 

Regular Weekly Schedule: 

Tuesday  A.A. Meeting here at 6pm 

Wednesday NO Women’s Bible Study this week 

   Prayer & Video Study here at 6pm 

Thursday Good News Club @ Von Renner is 

   on break until January 11th, 2024 

   Men’s Group at 7pm 

 

The Good News Club on Thursdays is going very well and 

Praise The Lord, children have been led to the Lord. Please 

continue to pray for this ministry; it will resume January 11th, 

2024. 

NAMB PRAYER CALENDAR 

Steven & Esther Roberts 

Chaplain / U.S. Navy 

PSC 455 Box 211, FPO, AP 96540 

seddroberts@gmail.com 

Pray for our family as we adjust to our new 

area of ministry in Guam. Pray for our 

children as we will be far away. 

Pray 12/31/23 – 01/06/24 

 

NAMB PRAYER CONNECT 

Thank you so much for taking the time to pray for these 

missionaries. One thing we know, prayer is at the center of 

every great evangelistic movement. North America needs 

prayer, and your prayers for these missionaries, chaplains and 

those in their communities have made a difference. Continue 

your prayer journey by signing up for NAMB’s Prayer 

Connect newsletter to receive timely prayer requests from 

missionaries and chaplains right in your inbox or go to 

namb.net/Pray/Connect to see them all. 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Monday 01/01/24 Happy New Year Church! 🎉 

Wednesday 01/03  NO Women’s Bible Study 

(Please pray that Linda Hughes recovers quickly) 

Saturday 01/06  Men’s Breakfast here at 8:30am 

Sunday 01/07  Lord’s Supper at AM service 

San Luis Care Center – 2pm 
 

 

If there are no more updated Church Directories on the table 

by the entryway, please ask me, Ruth Carey, and I will print 

one out for you. Want to add a photo? Just let me know…(209) 

631-6585 

 
‘What’s Your Excuse?’ 

Exodus 4:1 – 17 

Associate Pastor Tim Weimer 

http://www.fbcnewman.org/
mailto:seddroberts@gmail.com

